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Thank you to the Library Team for
runnmg fabulous Craft Workshops'

a5 Q pliers a-snipping at ‘Knitting
MONTHLY UPDATE BRI . o Beginners’ with Donna

" & ‘Wirework Jewellery’ with
LAST MONTH AT LOOE S S Tania, with fabulous results!

WHOOoP

It was lovely to welcome our local < u'¥
Veterans to the library at our recent ?

‘Tea & Stickies’ morning. The room /g

was alive and buzzing with warm

conversation while connections

_, . were mace. The Veterans enjoyed
Wisveryimsitime hittnguhefian browsing our selection of military

seChion grth =S books and some joined the library
Rl SRR Ork goes too! Cllr Chris Harwood kindly
on at Looe Library and | literally hosted the event

pop with pride at how hard the
team work and love the innovative
ideas we share and enthusiasm of
the whole team.

| cannot pretend we w per
excited to see the library stats last
month... Our little Looe Library had

Strong competition
S ‘ \_ inHalf Term for
G, “as e our young

= g b o engineers..
‘Who built the
tallest tower?

Catherine
Supervisor, Looe Library & Community Hub

FREE CLUBS ¢~ GROUPS
Stories a Songs EVERY MONDAY 10:30-11AM
Knit & Natter EVERY TUESDAY 2-4PM

EVERY SATURDAY 11AM-1PM



